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16th March 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Forest School at All Saints Marsh  

Find Your Wild Home - Find Your Wild is delighted to be bringing forest school to All Saints 

Marsh. They cannot wait to work with our children as they gain new skills and experiences 

outdoors. As a small, urban school, they will be adapting their activities to the space and 

needs of the children. Some of the activities your child(ren) will be involved in include 

simple bushcraft skills such as learning to light a fire safely, shelter building, and camp 

cooking, as well as nature crafts and learning about the environment and living things. 

They hope to plant a grow some food too. Through these, they will build their confidence 

and resilience, learn to work as a team, and solve problems.  

The children will go outdoors come rain or shine, so during this time of year  the children 

will need: 

• warm clothes for outdoor play (we suggest that the children wear their PE kits with 

long jogging bottoms. 

• waterproof coats with a hood (and trousers if possible) 

• warm hats and gloves  

• trainers or wellies (if wet weather – worn with warm socks) and 

• a change of clothes (if wet weather)   

The sessions will run every Friday – starting on Friday 25th March. Forde Class will 

participate from 9.15 – 11.15am with Bradley Class in the afternoon from 1 – 3pm.  

They may come home muddy but always, we hope, with a smile of their faces! 

http://www.findyourwild.org/


 

 
 
 
 
 

We hope you will agree that this is a really exciting and fantastic opportunity for our 

children to learn new skills in different environments.  

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Class 

Teacher.  

Regards, 

Mrs Secker  

Head of Academy  

 

 

 


